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ACADEMIC PRESENTATIONS TO THE SCHOOL COMMITTEE 
 
 

 
 

1. The School Committee may request that academic presentations 
from the administrative team be presented at the regular committee 
meeting every other month during the academic year (September, 
November, January, March, May). 

 
2. Topics may be suggested by members of the administration or 

requested by the School Committee. Final selection of topics will be 
the responsibility of the School Committee chair in consultation with 
the superintendent. 

 
3. The goal of academic presentations should be to educate the 

School Committee and the public on substantive issues in the 
Hadley Public Schools. 

 
4. The superintendent should provide advance information and 

materials so the School Committee can ask appropriate questions. 
 
5. Presenters should link their program directly to advancing student 

achievement, well being, and success and demonstrate value for 
the investment made by the school committee and town. 
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